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Wednesday 8th July 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope you are well and managing to keep going before the summer holiday. 
 
A quick request if possible please?  The RSA are asking for Journal entries to go in their special magazine.  
This will be a competition like the previous photo and poem competitions.  If you can photograph and send 
(FAO Mr Burnage) a special page from you journal by midday on Friday, we will judge them and send them 
off to the RSA on Friday afternoon.  Prizes as usual!  Sorry this is such a tight turnaround. 
 
Thank you for the responses we have had from those of you with children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6.  
We look forward to seeing all those who have said you would like your child to return for four days next week, 
Monday to Thursday.  A reminder that the last day of school for ALL children will be Thursday 16th July. 
 
Please note, next week will be the last week that the Home Learning will be put on the website and there will 
be no more phone calls home after 16th July.  Well done to everyone who has persevered with the home 
learning – I know you have been doing great things.  Well done too, to all those of you who have survived 
this difficult time in whatever way suited your family the best.  It has been hard and I am sure you will all be 
glad to get back to a bit of normality. 
 
A few notes to help the new children for next week: 

 Children are asked to wear uniform with trainers.  However, as they will have grown so much since 
they were last in school, we completely understand if this is not possible. 

 No back packs please as we are trying to reduce any materials that the virus might stick to – 
everything is wipeable at the moment! 

 Year 6 are to bring in a packed lunch and water bottle. 

 Year 1 and Reception will receive a packed lunch from Aspens, our food provider – see below. 
 

The children in Reception and Year 1 will be provided with a free lunch.  Please do not send your child 
with their own lunch as we are trying to reduce the amount of things each child has to bring into school.    
You can order your child’s lunch as usual on the Aspens website. The menu has been adapted for the 
rest of this term as the children will be eating in their classroom so there will be no hot meal provision. 
Please order from the Back to School (Generic Options) set of menus and choose ‘Today’s School Meal 
(Meat)’ for a ham sandwich option or ‘Today’s School Meal (Vegetarian) for the cheese option.   The 
meal will also include fruit, vegetable snacks and a piece of cake.  Orders need to be placed, or 
cancelled, by 9am each day. There will be regular weekly updates of the menu for you to place your 
order.  Please contact the school office if you have any problems with the ordering process.   
 

 Arrival Time Pick Up Time 

Reception Children 9.15am 2.45pm 

Year 1 Children 9.00am 3.00pm 

Year 6 Children 8.45am 3.15pm 

 
I look forward to welcoming the new children into school, and to seeing you with your Year 6 child on Friday 
morning for the Year 6 Finale.   
It is so sad not to have been able to see all the children before the end of term.            

Many thanks for your support during this very different time.       Sarah Boyce            Principal 
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